
 

 

To:  Rowan County Board of Commissioners 

From:  Siobhan Allen, Assistant to the County Manager/Management Analyst 

Date:  1/25/2022 

Subject: Public Notice request for CDBG-ED 18-E-3052 Installation of Sewer 

Line at Chewy Facility 

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to request a public hearing for the completion 
of the sewer line installation at the Chewy facility. All activities for this project have 
been completed. 
 


